
School of Education and Human Services

WELCOME BACK!

For those of you who are new here, welcome to our weekly,

internal newsletter! This is a place where faculty and staff can

share news, accomplishments, upcoming events, and as of today,

pets! See the "About the SEHS Newsletter" section below for

information on how to submit articles for inclusion. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

Internet Safety Strategies for Young Children and Teens - Sep 23

OUCARES is hosting an Evening Enrichment Presentation, titled

"Internet Safety Strategies for Young Children and Teens" which

will take place on September 23 at 6 p.m.

The event will discuss how to talk to your children about

inappropriate content on the internet and in social media. It is

designed for parents/caregivers of individuals with Autism

Spectrum Disorders, professionals who work with those

individuals, or anyone interested in learning how to support

individuals with ASD. Admission is free. 

For additional information, view the online event calendar. 
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Dismantling Racism in Higher Education - Sep 30

The SEHS Initiative for Eradicating Racism (IER) is hosting a fall

symposium, titled "Dismantling Racism in Higher Education." The

symposium will feature a keynote lecture and open Q&A session

with Dr. Bettina Love, award-winning author and Athletic

Association Endowed Professor at the University of Georgia. 

Those interested in attending can register online. 

To learn more about Dr. Love, read her online bio.

PETS OF PAWLEY HALL

Sawyer

Meet Sawyer, a loveable three-

year-old rescue who's DNA

test suggests several breeds,

but listen to his bark and you'll

know he's part hound!

Sawyer enjoys trail walks,

jumping in water, running fast

and terrorizing his best friends,

Tali and Oliver! 

Sawyer is the "grandpup" of

Julie Chapie, Educational

Technology Specialist.

If you would like to have your pet featured in the future, send a photo and short bio to Trevor Tyle. 

ABOUT THE SEHS NEWSLETTER

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the

wonderful things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information

about your publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as

announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your

items are print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to

publish any photos being submitted. Please put “SEHS Newsletter” in the subject line and

email your information to: ttyle@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Trevor Tyle at ttyle@oakland.edu.
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